
 

Webinar #4: Planning for a Week of Distance Learning 
Wednesday, June 3, 2020 

 
Dear MSEA Members, 
 
Thank you so much for attending our Digital Learning Series #4! We enjoyed 
having you there.   
 
MSEA is delighted to support your professional practice with this member 
benefit opportunity. We hope you will find the resource information 
relevant to your needs and the needs of your students. As promised, below 
are the links to support your professional practice. Feel free to view them at 
your convenience.  
 
Register for upcoming webinars by viewing topics and dates on the MSEA 
Professional Development Calendar. Registration is required. For more 
information visit us at: 
https://marylandeducators.org/msea-digital-learning-series-2020 

https://www.marylandeducators.org/professional-development 
 

SESSION DESCRIPTION: 
Explore a few examples of what distance education might "look" like in K-12 
classrooms from EdTech experts. We will also explore the transition thinking 
required that best supports student engagement and (hopefully) success. 
 
VIEW SESSION RECORDING: 
Video recordings from the Webinars can be accessed at these links.  
 

WEBINAR SESSION LINKS 
Click to download video 

 

https://marylandeducators.org/msea-digital-learning-series-2020
https://www.marylandeducators.org/professional-development
https://youtu.be/g26vycIHi4Y


 

 
 

HANDOUTS: 
The Google Slide Deck referenced below is property of NEA, MSEA and MEA. 
It is intended for personal use only; not intended for distribution or 
commercial use.  

HANDOUT TITLE LINKS 
Planning for a Week of Distance Learning 
 Google Slide Deck 

bit.ly/MSEAweekplan 

 

FEEDBACK: If you attended the LIVE session of this webinar, we welcome 
your feedback. We received a great deal of feedback while online and we 
are aiming for a 100% return rate. Thank you for your time in advanced. 
Please use this link: https://bit.ly/MSEAfeedback 

 
MSEA MEMBERS COLLECTIVE DIGITAL TOOLS GALLERY-WE NEED YOUR 
ACTION! 
As shared during our webinars, MSEA believes we have a lot of experts in 
the field. We want to hear from you. Please use this link HERE to add 
resources and recommendations you want to share with your peers. We 
hope to create an ongoing library that you can tap into. MSEA does not 
endorse any of these recommendations, so do your own due diligence 
research and vetting. Be sure you know your employer’s rules for online 
engagement and follow them at all times. Note: You are responsible for 
knowing the rules to protect student privacy and data, particularly: 
Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) and Family Educational 
Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). 
  

https://bit.ly/MSEAweekplan
https://bit.ly/MSEAfeedback


 

BEST PRACTICES SHARED BY COLLEAGUES ACROSS THE STATE VIA 
CHATBOX:  
Remember to be patient and kind to yourself as you make changes and 
work towards your best fits for distance learning! 

ATTENDEE FEEDBACK: Why you might want to listen to the webinar? 
• Can't wait to use these documents!! I love planning. 
• Thank you very much for all of this information! 
• Thanks! 
• Thanks so much for an informative presentation. 
• Thank you 
• Thank you for much for this presentation. It is helping me 

organize and clarify my process better. 
• Thank you! 
• Thank you very much! 
• Thank you 
• Thank you 
• Thank you 
• This was great! thank you for the info!!! 

THANK YOU FOR BEING A MSEA MEMBER! 
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